
Good day, 
Regarding DA 2021/0744 at 50 Lawrence St: As a homeowner in the area (16 Albert St) I 
would like to submit my concerns. Parking and traffic are hectic year round in the village. 
“Summer surge” is now felt 12 months of the year. With other new developments in the village 
being finished recently, more dwellings and businesses would surely be dangerous to 
pedestrians, aggravating to residents and actually reduce foot traffic for shops. Noise, vehicle 
movements, increased pedestrian activity and 50 Lawrence St bordering 3 busy streets surely 
seem beyond the scope of bettering the village feel of Freshwater. I oppose the size and bulk 
of this project. 
Regards,
Joshua Wall
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